## MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 1993 BUDGET, AUGUST 11, 1992

The public hearing on the proposed budget for 1993 was opened by President Ron Lamb at 8:00 p.m. All Councilmembers were present. Also in attendance was Sherie Kimberlein, Ruby Acra, Mr. & Mrs. Vetter, Mr.& Mrs. Jim Gish, Virgil Bolly, G. Getrost, J. Gibson, and G. Gilmore.

The Council inquired if anyone in attendance was present for the hearing, and if so, were there any comments. No one entered a comment. Since there were no oral or written comments pertaining to the budget, the Council moved (3-0) to proceed with the budget preparation for the August 25 meeting.

R. L. Lamb, President of the Council

ATTEST:

Jack Sprigler, Clerk of the Council